
 

Friday, October 30, 2020 

 

Good afternoon Ladies and Gentlemen, 

  

This has been a busy week as Members coming back to Ocean Reef are taking advantage of available rapid COVID testing at The 

Medical Center. Updates to The Medical Center’s tracking grid this week reflects the addition of 31 negative test results.  The remaining 

active positive will have satisfied quarantine protocols Thursday. November 5th, 2020.

COVID-19 Dashboard as of:   10/30/20 	 3:00PM                           		   Total 

 Pending Lab Results 0

 Negative Lab Results 159

Active Positive Results:  (within the last 10 days) 1

 Historic Positive Lab Results 18

1. All positive tests must be provided to the Dept. of Health 
2. 18 Historic positives have successfully completed their respective quarantine period. 
3. Negative and Positive counts may include both in-house (rapid) and outside (commercial lab, i.e. Quest, LabCorp) testing results.

In addition to the Medical Center’s weekly update, links to the latest CDC guidelines, recommendations, best practices; and our live 
Ocean Reef COVID-19 tracking grid can be accessed from our home page; WWW.MCOR.org  ‘What you need to Know Dashboard’”. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Keith Young				    Christopher Grant 
CEO The Medical Center 			   COO The Medical Center


